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January 17, 2018

Ms. Angela Calvillo

Clerk of the Board

Board of Supervisors, City Hall

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102-4694

Dear Ms. Calvillo:
RE: File No. 171285

Ordinance amending the Housing Code to require that single-stall
bathroom facilities in hotels be made available for the use of all
residents, regardless of gender or gender identity, and to require that
signage be posted to indicate the same; and directing the Clerk of the
Board of Supervisors to forward this Ordinance to the California
Building Standards Commission upon final passage.

The Building Inspection Commission met and held a public hearing on
January 17, 2018 regarding File No. 171285 on the proposed amendment to
the San Francisco Housing Code referenced above. The Commissioners
voted unanimously to support the ordinance.

The Commissioners voted as follows:

President McCarthy Yes Vice-President Walker Yes
Commissioner Clinch Excused Commissioner Gilman Excused
Commissioner Konstin Yes Commissioner Lee Yes
Commissioner Warshell  Yes

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 558-6164.

Sincerely,

QQOm Heas

Sonya Harris
Commission Secretary
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